
Visits to the school are encouraged and welcomed

Do you want to work in a school 
like no other?

Smith’s Wood Primary Academy 
offers you:

Are you 
‘More than an Administration Assistant’?

Administration Assistant required, January 2025

MORE THAN A SCHOOL

A committed, hardworking 
and dedicated team of staff

 Well Behaved, enthusiastic 
children

A lively, original working 
environment

High levels of support for High levels of support for 
both pupils and staff

.

.

.

.
For more information, or to arrange a visit, please contact the school
Tel: 0121 779 8050 Email: office@smithswoodpri.solihull.sch.uk

Smith’s Wood Primary Academy has a responsibility for, and is committed to, safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of children, young people and vulnerable groups


